
 

 

London Underground 

Infrastructure Protection 

7th Floor 7B5 

5 Endeavour Square 

Westfield Avenue 

London E20 1JN 

www.tfl.gov.uk/tube 

 
 

Thank you for your communication of the  19th of September 2018 
 
I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no comment to 
make on this planning application. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

On behalf of 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 3054 1365 

 

Your ref: 2018/4244/P   

Our ref: 24211- MK-03-151018 
 
 
 
15 October 2018 
 
 
Dear Andreea, 
 
84 Tottenham Court Road LondonW1T 4TG 

 


